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Lawrence, Christopher

From: Elisha Gray [yarge@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 12:15 PM
To: Lawrence, Christopher
Cc: Bartoab@nu.com; maryanne.sullivan@hoganlovells.com
Subject: Northern Pass

Dear Mr. Lawrence: 

 

I wish to intervene in the Northern Pass application. 

 

The lines would wreak untold aesthetic damage to New Hampshire, which relies on its natural beauty for its 

tourist industry.  It would devalue thousands of acres residents own or rent for the purpose of enjoying the 

beauty of the state.  In balance, this factor outweighs all purported benefits of the project, and for that reason 

this project is not in the best interests of the residents of or visitors to New Hampshire. 

 

Regards, 

 

Eli Gray 

809 Blake Hill Road 

New Hampton, NH 03256 

603-744-2921   
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